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Kia ora koutou e te whānau, 
 
It’s hard to believe we are already heading into the last two weeks of the term! The weather has been a bit variable lately, but 
hopefully we’ll see things settle as we move into spring. 
 
Last week was full of highlights. Our tamariki had a fantastic day at the Kainui Football tournament at Ashhurst Domain. All of 
our teams competed with pride, giving their very best in every game. A special congratulations to our Year 7/8 team, who 
finished 3rd in their section. A huge thank you to all of the parents and caregivers who coached, managed, transported, and 
supported our players throughout the day, your mahi is very much appreciated. 
 
Our senior students also presented their speeches to an audience of Rooms 1, 2, 4, and a panel of judges. The standard was 
incredibly high from all eight finalists, making it a very tough job for our judges. Congratulations to everyone who presented — 
you can be proud of your efforts and achievements. Well done to our top three, Laney, Evie, and Ashleigh. We wish them all 
the very best as they represent Mount Biggs School at the Kainui Speech Competition this week. 
 
We would also like to give a very massive thank you to our wonderful Home and School team for providing additional kapa 
haka uniforms. This generosity means all of our tamariki can take the stage with pride, looking and feeling their very best as 
they represent Mount Biggs School. 
 
Board of Trustees voting closed this week. Results will be made available next Tuesday. Thank you to everyone who put their 
name forward to stand for election. We are very fortunate to have such a committed and supportive school community. 
 
Every two years we consult our community on our Health Curriculum. Please take a moment to have your say by using the link 
in this newsletter. The link will also be emailed out to you via etap. Your feedback is important to us and will help shape our 
planning. Consultation closes on Friday, October 10.  
Health Survey link 
https://forms.gle/TSXgjoMPnEXLFNB2A 
 
A reminder that we have a Teacher Only Day next Friday, September 20, to focus on the refreshed maths curriculum. School 
will be closed for students on this day. 
 
Stay Connected!                                                                                                                                                                
 For event updates and reminders, please keep an eye on:​
✅ Newsletter & Emails​

 

mailto:office@mountbiggs.school.nz
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDtXllpQN1Q3O4RkNgpiRc954aQJ4RMfMqEZoheEilo6iZqA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107850629334789671673
https://forms.gle/TSXgjoMPnEXLFNB2A
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✅ Skool Loop App​
✅ School Facebook Page 
We are also a School Docs school.  You can view the school policies and procedures via the School Docs website (link below). 
You can also give feedback on policies that are up for review.  
https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 
User Name: mountbiggs 
Password: empowering 

Thank you all for your continued support as we head into the final stretch of the term. 

Ngā mihi nui,​
Kyle Harris,​
Tumuaki/Principal – Mount Biggs School. 
 

 

Update your calendars please…. 
 

 

Term 3 (Week 10) 
Friday 19th September - Teachers Only Day Term 3 
Term 4 (Week 3) 
Wednesday 22nd October - Ag Day  
Thursday 23rd October - Potential Teacher Strike Day 
Friday 24th October - Teacher Only Day 

 
 

 
 
 

 

     AG Day has been  
changed to  

Wednesday 22nd October 
(it was Thursday 23rd Oct) 

 

 
 

 

https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/
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IMPORTANT NOTICES - PLEASE NOTE THE 
FOLLOWING are DUE BACK 

●​  
 
 
IN BRIEF 
 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR DATES 
Term 3 (14th July - 19th Sep) 10 weeks 
 
July 
14th - Term 3 starts 
14th Year 7/8 Technology starts 
16th - Plant to Plate Rm 1 
18th - TEACHER ONLY DAY 
23rd - Ki O Rahi Tournament (Year 5-8) 
29th - BOT Meeting @ 5.45pm 
30th - Kainui Netball (Year 5-8) 
31st - Home & School Meeting @ 3pm 
 
August 
4th - Lunch today instead of Tuesday 
5th - Kind Hearts Junior Event (Year 1 & 3) 
6th - Kind Hearts Senior Event (Year 5 & 7) 
8th - MATHEX & Orienteering Years 5-8 
20th - Kainui Kapa Haka Cultural Day 
26th-28th - Life Education Bus 
29th - Daffodil Day 
 
September 
2nd - BOT Meeting @ 5.45pm 
3rd - Kainui Football 
4th - Home & School Meeting @ 6pm 
10th -Kainui Junior Dance (NE-Year 3) 
10th - Year 7 Immunisation 
11th - Kainui Speeches 
16th - Pizza Lunch 
17th - WIG Wednesday (instead of 10th) 
19th - TEACHER ONLY DAY 
19th - End of Term 3 
 

 
Payments for school accounts & lunches  

12 - 3143 - 0188518 - 00  Reference: Surname & Stationery etc   

 
. 
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Voting closed Wednesday 10th Sept @ 4pm. 

Candidates will be emailed results on  
Tuesday 16th September.                  

New BOT takes possession on  
Wednesday 17th September.  

 
 

NEXT WEDNESDAY   

WIG WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday 17th September 
Wear your wackiest hair and bring a  

gold coin donation  
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Pizza & Ice Blocks Lunch 
Tuesday 16th Sept   

 
Instead of sausages and baking next 
week, we will have pizza & ice blocks. 

Forms went home today with children. 
Please have orders back to me by       

Monday 15th Sept @ 9am 
Please note if you have paid IN FULL for term 3 lunches, 

then this will cover a slice of pizza and ice block. Only pay 
extra if your child wants more than 1 slice. 

 

 School ‘Care & Share’ Afternoon 
Next Thursday 18th September 

●​ 2pm in the Hall for Band & Kapa 

Haka Performances 

●​ 2.30pm Visit classrooms & have your 

children share their work with you. 
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Our Super Stars 

 
Antoni, Flynn and Bruce all played in the Bulls Rugby 

Tournament on 30th August. 
All boys did extremely well in their grades. 

Antonis' team took out their Grade Trophy… well done 

 
 

 

 
 

 



Wednesday Newsletter 

THE EGG FUNDRAISER       
THE EGG PROJECT 

  This is such an EASY way to support the school 
         BASICALLY order & pay for your weekly eggs online through the EGG 

PROJECT -you can either have a weekly order or a fortnightly order …they 
are delivered to school  (you can pick up Thursday morning) 

           Prices are the cheaper than supermarkets (plus eggs are fresher)      
                                                             OUR school GETS $1 for every dozen sold. 

 
      These are cheaper than supermarket eggs by 
approx $1-$3 per carton (depending on size of egg) 

 
Easy to sign up (go to webpage)www.theeggproject,co,nz 

and sign up for either weekly or fortnightly deliveries 
(no deliveries over school hols) 

Our school code is SCH-007 

Get your family, friends,and neighbours to join 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



Wednesday Newsletter 
Feilding Craft Market is back in October 

Friday 10th & Saturday 11th October 2025 
(biggest indoor market in New Zealand) 

Print & Save the following flyer for $2 off entrance fee 
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       Need a Babysitter ?  
  Alicia Transom is looking  
    for baby sitting jobs.  
 
Ex pupil…very reliable and lovely with kids 
Phone Alicia on 022 0812089  
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Marist Football Club have their Footie Fix Holiday Programme running again in the second 

week of the September Holidays 

Dates: Wednesday 24th to Friday 26th September 

Times: 9.00am to 3.00pm 

Venue: Freyberg School Gym, off Freyberg Street 

Ages: Players Born 2012 to 2017 

Cost: $100 for three days or $40 for a single day 
Registration Form - https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/349737  

 
 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.sporty.co.nz_viewform_349737-3Ffbclid-3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExMmJBMjFyWEtwc3lTaU1ENQEefxUqd6Pt-2DUo-5FTG2WzmSEB547qAHgTGtATxn-5FsVX-5FSGm3igGDviJAeSHLCeQ-5Faem-5FDBoTT4lT9Q05Pu-5FIqkUo6Q&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=6JcRaYycd8K1fxAJjIcWkAl7SO1s6jPIcbbRSHQ14PU&m=kU9ymzEhg5cvjj1cQSqdubEAqnvZR57vhpsQ4kPFWUFauusVNqvVrE7DXpn3dU1I&s=B6DEB6-xoUv6tr8hNEwiWY5sR4pwLFpI-uIpg40lFJc&e=
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